CORRESPONDENCE
11/27/2019
DOCUMENT NO. 11160-2019

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 9:24 AM

To: 'John Izevbigie'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: FW: Wells Fargo FPL Solar Together Letter of Support
Attachments: 20190809_WF_FPL Letter of Support.pdf

Good Afternoon, Mr Izevbiegie

We will be placing your comments in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20190061-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schulty

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Brian.Schultz@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: John lzevbigie [mailto:jlzevbigie@customerfirstrenewables.com]

Sent: Tuesday, November 26, 2019 7:54 PM

To: Records Clerk

Cc: matt.jernigan@wellsfargo.com; Terence de Pentheny O'Kelly; Schaffer, Jennifer
Subject: Wells Fargo FPL Solar Together Letter of Support

Mr. Teitzman,

Wells Fargo’s Letter of Support for Florida Light and Power’s SolarTogether program is attached. The bank is hopeful
that the Florida PSC will support the program and further enable C&I customers to reach their sustainability goals.

Best,
John

Customer)(First
Renewables

John Izevbigie

Associate

Office: (240) 813-8886 x1006
Mobile: (240) 899-0169



jizevbigie @customerfirstrenewables.com
www.customerfirstrenewables.com

edin)




Corporate Properties Group
11625 N Community House Road
2" Floor, D1185-020

Charlotte, NC 28277

Wellsfargo.com

August 9, 2019

Office of Commission Clerk

Florida Public Services Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

Re:  Petition of Florida Light & Power Requesting Approval of Solar Together Program and Tariff;
Order No: PSC-2019-0272-PCO-El; Docket No: 20190061-El

To whom this may concern,

Please note that Wells Fargo Bank, NA is generally supportive of the SolarTogether program by Florida
Light & Power (FPL) under this docket. We're inclined to participate under the current program structure
offered by FPL — pending breakeven or better economics — whereby customers subscribe to a portion of
new solar capacity built through the program and receive a bill credit for a portion of the system savings
attributed to that solar capacity.

We are hopeful that the Florida PSC will support SolarTogether and further enable customers to achieve
their sustainability goals.

Please contact us if you have any questions concerning this letter.

Curt Radkin
Sr Vice President

Wells Fargo Bank, N.A.





